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BORIS HAGELIN Zu-g’ Nov.19.1962,

Dear Bill: I have to thank you for itwo letters, of Oct 29 &

Nov 11.

It was interesting to hear about Mabels and stubs visit to your
home, and about Stus nrognosis re the future. I(agkzggjhope that
he 1is right.

As to our timetable, we expect to go to Sweden on lees 15. And
before that we have our trip to Vienna, we leave on the 26th and
expect to be back on Dec 3rd. So you might be able to catech us
in between these trips.

As to your enquiery re m. llenrion, I wrote to my friend Muller
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in Paris the same day 1 got your letter, and I shall write you -
again as soon as I have his answer. M. is the one man in Paris
who should be dle to get you the information remuired, and who
is also always ready to do what he can for me. .
We are very busy, and have also a lot of people coming here, on
business. o everything is as it should be. I am of course mainly
interested in the development work, which we are indulging in +to
quite an extent, and which 1 try to direct to the best of my |
ability. :
¥We have now £all weather, fogs and snow. deve would like to
N

get some sun, but this will have to wait until February next

year.
We do hope that all mks well with Klizebetlh and your good self,
and we send you our love and affectionate regards,

sincerely
Tl U -
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